
Coe Memorial Park Committee and Parks and Recreation Commission JOINT Meeting 

 

November 13, 2019 

 

Marc Trivella, Chairman of the Coe Memorial Park Committee, called the meeting to order at 5:10 PM. 

In attendance were Marc Trivella, Lori Chiron, Mark McEachern, Kathy Renzullo, Mary Zbell and Judy 

Addazio of the Coe Memorial Park Committee and Brett Simmons, Fran Ducotey and Jim Pescatore of 

the Parks and Recreation Commission. 

Lori and Jeremy Stickney of Still River Gardens were also in attendance. 

 

The meeting had been called to review the responses received to the RFP for the Coe Memorial Park 

gardening contract.   

Due to the lack of Parks and Recreation Commission quorum, Judy Addazio made a motion, seconded by 

Kathy Renzullo, to postpone the review of responses until Wednesday, November 20, 2019 at 5:00 PM 

at the Coe Memorial Park Civic Center.   

 

Mark McEachern made a motion, seconded by Kathy Renzullo, to adjourn at 5:25 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Judy Addazio 

Recording Secretary 


